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November 29, 2010
Project No. 2087-6600-01

Mr. MacArthur Lane
Mrs, Edna Lane

3238 Knowland Avenue
Oakland, CA 94619

Re:  Sampling of Groundwater Monitoring Well at 6633 Foothill Boulevard, Oakland,
California

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Lane:

Stratus Environmental, Inc. (Stratus) has prepared this letter, on behalf of Ravi Sekhon, in order to
access your property at 6633 Foothill Boulevard in Oakland for the purposes of collecting a
groundwater sample from a monitoring well situated on the subject property. On Wednesday,
December 8, 2010, Stratus will be collecting groundwater samples from the service station located
at 6600 Foothill Boulevard, and another neighboring property. Stratus would like to collect the
groundwater sample from your property at the same time that the other work is performed. The
work on your property should take approximately 30 minutes to complete.

Upon receipt of this letter, please contact Scott Bittinger at (530) 676-2062, or via electronic mail
at sbittinger(@stratusinc.net in order to verify that this date is acceptable to you. On behalf of Mr.
Sekhon, Stratus would like to thank you for your ongoing cooperation in allowing access to your
property.

Sincerely,
ST, S ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

S Sl

Martin Morgan Scott G. Bittinger, P.G.
Assistant Engineer Project Manager

cc: Paresh Kahtri, Alameda County Environmental Health Department
Ravi Sekhon, Foothill Mini Mart
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